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Supercourse Calendar 

Dec. 31, 2011 

 

The Year of the Supercourse Dragon Calendar  

 

Dear Friend 

 

We wanted to wish you a very happy new year.  The year 2012 is the year of the dragon 

in China and year of the Dragon for the Supercourse, as well. 

 

In honor of the year of the Dragon, we wanted to provide to you a Dragon Supercourse 

Calendar.  It will be coming in the next email as an attachment. It would be an honor for 

us if you could print this out and hang it in your office to remind you of the Supercourse 

in the upcoming year, and how much you, and the world, have contributed to it.  The 

calendar can also be viewed here: 

http://www.pitt.edu/~super1/ACalendar2010/calendar2012.htm. 

 

We would also appreciate if you sent the calendar to your faculty, friends, and students.  

If you do, please send us a copy with their email address.  We hope to keep you and them 

informed in the next year about the Supercourse, as well as to share with them DVDs of 

the supercourse, updates, and news about recent lectures.  We would most appreciate if 

you could forward this on and send us a copy of your note with the emails. 

 

The year 2011 was one of the most exciting years of the Supercourse with the collection 

of our 5000
th

 lecture, the enrollment of our 50,000
th

 faculty member, and the teaching of 

50 million.   

 

Please feel free to include yourself and your group in the calendar, as the calendar and the 

Supercourse belongs to all of us. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Ron, Eugene, Faina, Meredith, Mita, Francois, Nicholas, Andrey, Alexei, Francois, 

Ismail, Evan, Gil 
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